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Temporary Suspension of County Little League Activities 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 13, 2020) –  The Chatham County Parks and Recreation 

Department, under the guidance of Little League International Baseball/Softball, is temporarily 

suspending all county little league activities until April 6, 2020 as a precautionary measure to 

keep our community healthy and safe. 

While each community is being affected differently, the Little League International 

Baseball/Softball Board of Directors feel that it is in the best interest of volunteers and 

participant families to delay the implementation of the Little League season to begin no earlier 

April 6.  

For more information contact Chatham County Parks and Recreation at 912-652-6780. 
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